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March 9, 2020

To Our Broadmoor Family,

The Coronavirus, otherwise known as COVID-19, has been a topic of concern in our country and
around the world. We have been in receipt of various questions relating to this sickness and it
is important for us to remain focused on the facts.

We will continue to take all necessary precautions and follow the guidance of the CDC and our
Public Health Departments. This is always our protocol during extreme cases of other
contagious diseases such as influenza or pertussis. There have been no specific
recommendations required for apartment communities at this time regarding the Coronavirus
except to stay informed and to promote common sense, healthy personal hygiene practices
throughout the cold and flu season.

Below is a link to the latest preventative information from the CDC. It is always important for
everyone to practice healthy hygiene, especially during cold and flu season:
e https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html

Additionally, here is a link to the CDC's FAQ for the Coronavirus:
e https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/fag.html

You will be notified if we become aware of a confirmed case of Coronavirus at one of our
communities.

The health, safety and well-being of our residents is always a top priority. As we continue to
monitor this development, and as we judiciously follow the guidance of the CDC and Public
Health, we will communicate any necessary information.
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